CORRESPONDENCE

Yirol,
Bahr el Ghazal,
October, 13,1951.
The Editor,
Supan WiLp LiFE AND SpPORT.

Dear Sir,

In the article on Birds and Game in No. 4 Vol. 1 the author states
that he has never heard of the Cattle Egret being seen on rhinoceros.

I enclose a photograph which I took near Shambe of two of these
birds perched upon a white rhinoceros.

Yours faithfully,
K. S. FErGUsON.

A sketch made in the field by M. Lucien Blancou, Game Warden,
F.E.A. is also produced giving one cattle Egret on a rhinoceros,

—Ed.

_ St. Davids.
Pennsylvania.

September, 17, 1951.
The Editor,

Subpan WiLp LiFe aAnD Srorr,

Dear Sir,

While it has nothing to do with either wild life or sport, the
following is such an odd coincidence that I am sending it to you :

About 1880 there was a circus here to which I was taken and,
oddly enough, the thing that interested me the most was a Sudanese
Village, the inhabitants of which were what were afterwards called
“fuzzy wuzzies.” Now it happened that in 1911 I was shooting
Ibex in the hills back of the Red Sea and camped near the headquarters
of the Sheikh. He at times when talking to me dropped into the whine
of the professional begger on the Nile and, on questioning him, I
found he had been in the Sudanese Village which I had seen. On
my return to Port Sudan, I told the Governor, Hayes-Sadlier, about it.
He quite laughed at the idea, but, calling a servant, asked him what
he knew about it.  The man said it was quite true and that the Sheikh
had been to America and a great many knew about his trip there.

Yours very truly,
G. L. Harrison,
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Sketch by M. Lucien Blancou
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Sketches by M. Lucien Blancou





